
STRONGER
COMMUNITIES. 
STRONGER
TOGETHER. 

Choosing whether or not to get 

vaccinated is a personal choice, but 

it should be a well-informed one. Dr. 
Kanika Turner is an Associate Medical 

Director at Family Care Health Center 

and a family medicine physician. Her 

advice is to do your homework by 

seeking out qualified, trusted sources – 

like your family doctor, or other medical 

professionals – talk through your 

concerns with them and ask them any 

questions you have about the vaccine. 

Want answers now? You can learn more 

about all the COVID-19 vaccines from 

Dr. Turner and other Missouri physicians 

at MOStopsCovid.com.

Helping you make the right choice for you and your 
family when it comes to the COVID-19 vaccine
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